
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 2, 2022 4:17 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 2:51 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 8:19 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Cheryllmonson@yahoo.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Cheryl Monson 
Company: 
Primary Phone: (850) 291-3562 
Secondary Phone: 
Email: Cheryllmonson@yahoo.com 

Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05188-2022 

NWF can't afford the outrageous prices FPL is charging now. My bill has doubled since January. I can't afford ANOTHER 
rate hike. PLEASE don't allow this monopoly to continue to take advantage of us. Our community is already struggling. 
Don't add more insult to injury. Our seniors are having to make choices between power or food and medicine now 
because of FPL. Don't continue to condone this company bad business practices 
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